
Send your letters to 

Santa from Old Town!  

Drop Off Dates: November 22nd to December 18th 

Location: Siuslaw River Bridge Interpretive Center — Bay St. 

Full Details: www.ci.florence.or.us 

From November 22nd to December 18th, 

the North Pole Express mail drop box 

will be available for kids of all ages to 

drop off their letters to Santa! 
 

Make sure to include your return mailing 

address so our elves can respond! 
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